
 

  

 

 

The Southland Trailer Yacht Squadron in Conjunction with Bluff Yacht Club        

are hosting the  

New Zealand Trailer Yacht Association  
South Island Trailer Yacht Championships. 

 
This event will be sailed at the Bluff Yacht Club on Bluff Harbour over the 

weekend of  

10th and 11th March 2018 
 

Along with the  
Bluff Yacht Club Oyster Regatta  

and  
The Southland Yachting Association Southland Championships. 

 
This is an early notice of the event and the full Flyer and NoR will follow 

early in the New Year. 
 

For more information Contact 
Bruce Keen       021 148 9397 
Ernie Foster      027 579 9557 
Peter Henderson  027 801 0718 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

http://www.traileryachts.org.nz/2004/01/welcome-to-trailer-yachting-in-new-zealand-aotearoa/

